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Welcome to Term 4 
The Pre-Primary students are ready for a busy and exciting final term of the year! With 
EduDance, Chinese Day, our Pre-Primary Assembly, an Excursion, Final assessments, Year 1 
Transition, Christmas activities and the Wellness Festival, we will be well and truly ready for 
the end of year Holidays!!! 
 

Kiss and Drop – students are settling well into this routine. 

Reminder... our doors open at 8.30 am and our Pre-Primary Program begins at 8.45 am. 
Students will be marked late after 8.50 am and will need to come through the office and sign 
in upon arrival. 
 

Curriculum Overview  
Below is a brief overview of what we are learning this term. 

Maths – Number consolidation, place value, addition and subtraction, sharing, 3D shapes, 
length, capacity and mass, positional language, patterning, introduction to money and time 
duration. 
 

English – Talk 4 Writing (recount and narrative), continued spelling/phonics/sound 
knowledge, sentence structure, reading strategies, comprehension, semantics, sight words, 
adjectives and early writing skills. 
 

HASS – Geography – Places we belong 
 

Science – Earth and Space Science – weather and how it affects us 
 

Arts – Elements of Art ; shape, line, texture, mixed media art, colour. 
 

Music – Edudance 
 

Physical Education – Fundamental Movement Skills. 
 

Health – Introduction to Protective Behaviours. UR Strong and Zones of Regulation revision.  
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Technology – iPad safety and rules. Practise using school apps 

 

Important Dates 
15 October – Edudance Begins 

16 October - Spellathon 

18 October – Pre-Primary Assembly 

23 October – Excursion to Fremantle 

1 November – Chinese Day 

15 November – Pupil Free Day (Staff Development Day) 

5 & 6 December – Wellness Festival 

9 December – Whole School Transition Day 

11 December – Edudance Concert 

12 December – Last day of term 4 

 

If you have any queries, concerns or comments, please feel free to talk to us or send us an 
email. The best educational journey for your child is one that involves the child, the family 
and the school all working together to give the best possible outcome.   

 

We are looking forward to another great term  
 

 

The Pre-Primary Team 


